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GIVING AND RECEIVING – The true story of a Refugee mother and her 

baby today  
             I dropped all your Baby Project donations to our refugee mum. 
She was over the moon, so happy to see the little booties and 
everything included. It was so heart-warming. 
            They literally have only; one chair, no furniture, living out of a 
suitcase. But this is just temporary accommodation. All the friends they 
made in the hotel when they first arrived last year have all been 
moved around the country. 
              They have no money coming in and her husband leaves every 
morning to walk around trying to find a job. He was a mechanic and a 
barber in Syria and she was a nursery nurse. His English is not as good as 
hers so that is why he is struggling. They are living from food bank 
donations. 

A prayer request 
Please pray for them in the future, and families like them, if you get 
anything else you think they might benefit from. 
  Kind Regards   
                                  Milk&You Project Antenatal Peer Support Coordinator 
and Mental Health First Aider 

A Blessing from St. Francis as it echoes down through time  
               “Blessed are you who love and don’t expect be loved in 
return” 
   We shall be taking a January break after the uplifting 
experiences of our Reach for the Stars 10th Anniversary Challenge  
     The work of the project was involved in many other real stories of this 
kind and more details will be sent to you in the February newsletter 
along with our new and exciting plans for 2024.  

THANK YOU ALL 
The Baby Project Team, Gilly Beardmore, Jan Krehel, Jan Wall, Sue 
Jennens Hazel Gault, Sarah Parry and Fran Deeley.   



 

		


